
                                                                                                                                               

 

Burradon Community 
Primary School 

 
 

Head Teacher : Miss A L Hunter 
Acting Deputy Head: Mrs C. Liddle 

Learning together; growing together 

At the heart of the community 

 
Burradon Community Primary School 

Burradon Road 
Burradon  

Cramlington 
NE23 7NG 

Tel: 0191 6434680 
E-mail: info@burradoncommunityprimary.org.uk 

                                Website: www.burradoncommunityprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday 25th May 2022 
 
Dear Parent and Carers 
 
In September, children will be getting changed for PE in school and will no longer come to school in 
their PE kit. They will need to bring their correct PE kit into school and leave on their peg each week 
to get changed into.  The correct school PE kit must be worn.  We will make phone calls home to 
arrange for the kit to be brought in or will provide a spare kit for your child to wear if they do not 
have the correct kit.  
 
If any families require support with a PE kit, please contact the school as we have some good quality 
used kits in school.  
 
The school PE kit is detailed below. Children are to wear their school jumper if it is cold on top of 
their PE uniform. 
 

PE uniform 
 

 White t-shirt 

 Dark shorts (navy blue or black) 

 Dark tracksuit bottoms (navy blue or black 
for the colder weather) 

 Suitable footwear, e.g sandshoes or trainers 
 School jumper (if cold) 

 

 
The children will begin their PE lessons week beginning 12th September and your child’s new class 
teacher will let you know the dates in the newsletter in September.  
 
No jewellery is to be worn to school. 
Jewellery can be a serious risk to the children’s safety during P.E sessions, playtimes, lunchtime sport 
activities and after school activities.  There are lots of opportunities for children to get jewellery 
caught which can cause nasty injuries.  The only exception to our no jewellery policy is a watch 
which needs to be removed for PE and Sport sessions. 
 
We thank you in advance for your support in ensuring your child has the correct PE kit in school from 
September.    
 
Mrs Baty                                  Mrs Liddle 
(PE and Sport Lead)              (Acting Deputy Head) 
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